
 
Headteacher: Mrs McAleny 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

4th October 2022 

Dear parents/carers,  

Reminder: Parents’ Evening  

Parents’ evening appointments are taking place on Tuesday 18th October & Wednesday 19th October 2022. Please 

enter via the main entrance and wait for your appointment in the school hall. The teacher will come and collect you 

from the hall when it is time for your appointment.  

For Years 1- Year 6 you will be able to look at your child’s books, whilst waiting in the school hall. 

This year, we have moved to a different marking approach across school. This approach is called ‘Whole class 

feedback’. This approach will mean that you will not see detailed marking in your child’s books but this does not 

mean that staff are not reviewing your child’s work each day. Staff will be feeding back to the class after reviewing all 

the work to support children to improve and understand common misconceptions so that children can then make 

improvements/amendments to their work.  

I have asked all teachers to stick to the 10 minute appointment slot. If you require longer, you will need to make 

alternative arrangements with the class teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Kind regards,   

 

Mrs McAleny  

 


